
 

BUDGET YEAR 2017-2018 
 
Department:  Staff Professional Development  Date:  April 4, 2017 
   
Attendees:  Mike McCoy, VP for Financial Affairs, Jonathan Craft, Asst. VP for Financial Affairs, 
Steve Clark, BAC Staff Senate representative, Sara Cline, BAC College of Arts & Sciences 
representative, Mike Essary, BAC Faculty Senate representative, Diann Hammon, BAC College of 
Business representative, Tina Sloan, BAC College of Education representative, Barbara Ferguson, 
reporting 
 
  
 
Mr. Clark, Presiding Officer of the Staff Senate, is requesting level funding of $5000.  He indicated that 
some line items are for different amounts; however the total amount is the same. He said the Staff Senate 
plans to continue to offer professional development opportunities for staff.   


